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GCE O level Turkish Reinstated  

 
In October 2006 Edexcel announced the withdrawal of GCE O level Turkish (7646) due 
to the low volume of entries.  

 
 
After consulting with centres and key associates, Edexcel has reconsidered the original 
decision and has now reinstated GCE O level Turkish. It will now continue to be 
available in line with the rest of our GCE O level suite of subjects.  
 
 
Edexcel is committed to providing up-to-date qualifications and will review and update 
the syllabus over time.  The viability of qualifications and validity of the awarding 
process will form part of this review process 
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